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Chair’s Message 
 
I am excited to share with you some of 
the activities of our students, alumni, and 
faculty staff in this issue of 
ME_connected. This issue features a 
number of ME students and staff who won 
faculty and generic awards. We invite you 
to visit us and see first-hand, all the 
exciting changes in our department and 
would love to receive updates from you. 
Please send your updates at 
eng_ahmed_hazem@mans.edu.eg. 

We wish you all a happy summer! 

Awards 
 

 Dr. Mohamed Farhat Othman has 
received his professional degree in 
Engineering Physics. Prof. Farhat 
joined our department since 2001; 
he got his master in 2005. He had 
been awarded his Ph.D. in physics in 
2010, then worked as an academic 
lecturer at faculty of Engineering.  His main research 
focuses on utilizing the cutting edge techniques 
related to photonics and crystal fibers with about 50 
peer reviewed research papers titled under his 
name. He has been recognized for his work in various 
years. 

The Department of Mathematics and Engineering 
Physics congratulates prof. Farhat who have won 
awards for demonstrating academic Excellence.  

 

 Eng. Yasser Ahmed Kashwaa has received his Master 
degree in Mathematics titled in “Enhancement of 
Gradient Recovery Technique on the Boundaries for 
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Finite Element Method”. Yasser joined our department 
since 2013. He is currently positioned as an assistant 
lecturer in Mathematics courses for undergraduate 
students. 

The Department of Mathematics and Engineering Physics 
congratulates Eng. Yasser for his achievement and the 
way to go! 

 

 Eng. Ola Mohamed Abd elfatah has received her 
Master degree in Mathematics. Ola joined our 
department since 2014, and she is assisting in teaching 
the Mathematics courses offered by the department for 
the undergraduate students. 

The Department of Mathematics and Engineering Physics 
congratulates Eng. Ola for her achievement and the way 
to go! 

 

 

 

Department News 
 
 The department is pleased to announce a series of 

coming seminars starting the coming Fall-2020. 
The schedule for such seminars will be announced 
later and will be hosted in the department seminar 
room and snacks will be served. 

 The goal of these seminars initially to mix 
expertise among our department staff and 
colleagues’ Also, raise the presentation skills for 
coming challenges and young researchers. 

 
 Other activities will be announced later to cover 

our academic role towards both graduate and 
undergraduate students. 

 
 #Me_Connected 
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